




‘Dancing through the Decades’
Tickets go on sale.

This is a ‘Heads Up’ notice

Tickets for our 2022 Dance & Music Production go on sale from Monday 22 August.

To be fair to all, we split our ticket sales into two stages.

On Monday, you will see a notice on HERO about Ticket Sales Stage One. In this stage, each

family can purchase TWO TICKETS maximum. That means that in Stage One every family has

the chance to get two tickets, as there will be enough to go around. It may not be possible to

get your first choice of days, but there will be tickets for all three shows available.

Stage One will run for two weeks. After that, there will not be a guarantee that everyone will

get tickets. We urge you to think about when you would be able to attend the show, and get

tickets for that day.

Performances are being held on:

➢ Tuesday 20 September 1.00pm
➢ Wednesday 21 September 6.30pm
➢ Thursday 22 September 6.30pm

Stage One is the time to get tickets while they’re guaranteed to be available.

Check out HERO next Monday for details.

Manurewa Tennis Club Opening Day
Please join us on 20 August from 1.00pm onwards for our club Opening Day.

There will be a sausage sizzle, on-court play, and afternoon tea. We are

located at 31R Russell Road, Manurewa, just behind the croquet club.

There will be an opportunity to talk with our club coach and captain about

tennis for children - a good sport for those who aren't into the rough and

tumble of team court or field games but still wish to play sport and be

competitive. The cost for a season is relatively affordable for the under 18s

at just $70pp for the whole season which includes 18 one-hour coaching sessions with our US-trained

professional coach.

Feel free to pass this on to an AP, DP or sports leader as a school rep and please ask them to make

themselves known to a committee member.

This day is also open to all staff and families and we'd love to see them.

https://www.google.com/maps/search/31R+Russell+Road,+Manurewa?entry=gmail&source=g


Well done, Netballers

Our Year 5 and Year 6 netball teams played in the

Manurewa Zone Tournament last Monday. It is always a

highly competitive event, and both our teams played

several tough games. At the end of the day, they both

finished in mid-table positions, which was a good

performance.

We acknowledge the players in the two teams, and

thank Mrs Petersen and Ms Allen for their work as

coaches leading up to and on the day.

Players were: Mia Turu, Krystal Nadan, Shreya Prasad,

Gemma Palmer, Argos Tubuka, Fiona Wilson, Runai

Ionatana, Elana Puni Young, Aanvi Narayan, Aniya Ram,

Ava Vaka, La’kya Filipo-Makatoa, Isabelle Singh, Alaenah

Setu, Samantha Read, Enara Maddumage.

Thanks also to our volunteer umpires, Tayla Petersen,
Olivier Roberts, Kushveer, Yvette Stoupe



Writers’ Piece

We thank Room 12 for their contributions to this edition.

The Best Part Of Me

My eyes are the best part of me.They help me to see where I am going. I use

my eyes to watch television. I can read books because I have eyes. My eyes are

wonderful and I love them.

Isaac Hart

My brain is the best part of me. It controls everything in my body. It controls my

walking, smelling, walking and eating. It helps me to breathe. My brain is very

special. It sends messages to all parts of my body.

Marcus Diamond

My mouth is the best part of me because I can eat, bite, chew and talk. It

helps me to talk words. My mouth helps me to laugh. Without my mouth I would

not be able to sing or shout. I love my mouth. It is the best part of my body.

Nevaeh Tahafa-Tahiri

My brain is the best part of me. It helps me to look and breathe. It helps me to

move and kick a ball. My brain helps me to spell words. It sends messages to all parts

of my body. It is very important to me. I love my brain.

Zainab Shaguftha

Next newsletter: Wednesday 24 August

Regards

John Robinson

Principal




